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Power Authority of the State of New York 
Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant 
ATTN: Mr. J. P. Bayne 

Resident Manager 
P. 0. Box 215 
Buchanan, New York 10511 

Gentlemen: 

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a possibly 
significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review the information 
for possible applicability to their facilities. No response is requested at 
this time however licensees should be aware that the NRC is evaluating the 
issuance of a Bulletin to operating PWR's requesting information on previous 
inservice inspections of stagnant borated water systems and requesting inspection 
of systems which have not been inspected recently. If you have questions or 
comments regarding this matter, please contact the Director of the appropriate 
NRC Regional Office.  

Sincerely, 

e H. Grier 
Director 

Enclosures: 
1. IE Information Notice No. 79-19 
2. IE Circular 76-06 
3. List of Information Notices Issued in 

1979 C

cc w/encls: 
George T. Berry, Executive Director 
V. J. Cassan, Assistant General Counsel 
G. M. Wilverding, Licensing Supervisor 
P. W. Lyon, Manager - Nuclear Operations 
A. Klausmann, Director, Quality Assurance 
D. Halama, Site Quality Assurance Engineer 
J. F. Davis, Chairman, Safety Review Committee 
J. M. Makepeace, Director, Technical Engineering (Con Ed) 
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